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To The House Committee on Regarding SB 243, 

 

Dear Committee Members,  

 

I am befuddled as to why you would want to limit the places an Oregon CHL holder, 

the most law-abiding demographic of all, more law-abiding than police officers, are 

legally allowed to carry. I urge you not to forward this bill. It will make Oregonians 

less safe. 

 

 


